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Jellicoe Park flagship sporting facility to open in August 

The flagship sporting facility constructed by Bayside Council in Jellicoe Park, Pagewood will be 

officially opened on Saturday 18 August. 

“This sports amenities building is largest we have built so far. It is an impressive asset for our 

community and a great facility for the Pagewood Football Club,” Mayor Bill Saravinovski said. 

Bayside Council is an advocate of supporting female participation in sport and Pagewood Football 

Club has an almost equal ratio of male and female participants. 

The new building houses four change rooms which provides provision for both male and female 

change rooms. The facilities also include public toilets, accessible toilets with baby change 

facilities, canteen, and storage for the sporting clubs, a meeting room and external hand wash. 

Jellicoe Park has also received additional embellishments such as a new shade structure for the 

playground, new perimeter fencing and improved circuit path and connecting pathways to the new 

building. 

A new sports amenities building at Booralee Park with new public toilets, change rooms, canteen 

and storage areas will also be officially opened on Saturday 18 August. 

Official openings will take place on Saturday 

18 August 

Booralee Park  

Booralee Park, Botany 

Date: Saturday 18 August 

Time: 9am (TBC) 

 

Jellicoe Park Opening 

Location: Jellicoe Park, Pagewood 

Date: Saturday 18 August 

Time: 10.30am (TBC) 

Jellicoe Park Amenities Building 


